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GOTR is an organization dedicated to creating a
world where every girl knows her potential and is

free to boldly pursue her dreams. GOTR is designed
to address the mental health and physical activity

needs of participants. Now more than ever girls need
the skills to build their confidence, develop

meaningful relationships, and to discover the joy 
of movement. The 5K run is the 

culminating event for participants.

Girls on the Run has requested 10 -12 volunteers.
We will be leaving from the parking lot adjacent to

the Community Service Center at 7:00 am on
Saturday, April 27th. Those who wish to carpool are

welcome to do so. Afterward, we will be going to
lunch at Yorktown Grill (optional).

If you plan to volunteer, please respond by Tuesday April 23rd to: 
Joan Howard

Jhoangh22450@yahoo.com or 248.227.9948

Saturday April 27th - at the UNLV campus

Women’s Club - Special Event


